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I oppose this bill. This will have a direct impact on the 4-H Youth Development 

program. I am an Alumni of the 4-H Youth Development program. We show in fairs to 

show the skills we have learned throughout our time in the program. This includes 

proper animal care both at home and away along with leadership skills. Not to 

mention many organizations and events that would be impacted already have strict 

rules regarding animal welfare. I also have competed in horse shows in the past. At 

horse shows if a horse shows signs of sickness or injury they are disqualified 

immediately and are sent home, with proper quarantine measures followed. 


